June 6, 1990

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Mr. Dabelstein:

This is in reply to your letter of May 31lst regarding reception
of our FM signal on 99.3 mHz.

Your identification appears correct in every respect.

And I must say this is the first report of long-distance skip

we've ever received since being on the air August 30, 1969. It

is common to have skip (problems) from 100-200 miles with temperature

inversions, etc., but most unusual for what you heard to occur.

On the AM side, we get frequent reports of our 980kHz being received.

Sincerely. -
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P. S. 6kw ERP, running 1.82kw on 500' tower 603' HAAT.

WBZK-AM, York, S.C. and WDZK-FM Stereo, Chester, S.C.
P.O. Box 398, York, South Carolina 29745 (803) 684-4241



